
UNITED LUTHERAN PARISH 
Sunday, May 4, 2025 - 11:30 am 
North Prairie Lutheran Church 

 
 
Members present: Paul Boyum (Arendahl President/ULP Council President), Keith Agrimson (A); 
Doris Horsman (PM); Brad Gorder (G); Anita Brown, Dane Drinkall (North Prairie President/ULP 
Council Secretary) (NP).   Absent:  Pastor Sarah Walker Brown, Dana Knudsen (A), Tim Hallum, 
Allan Kingsbury, (G), Steve Erickson, Sonia McCabe (PM), Brent Olson (NP). 

President Paul Boyum called the meeting to order at 11:50 am. 

The secretary’s report had been previously approved via email/text.   

There were no comments regarding the treasurer’s reports.  A motion to approve was made by 
Brad Gorder.  Keith Agrimson seconded the motion.  Motion passed. 

There was no Pastor’s report. 

First item for discussion was to review the scheduled events for the next three months.  There 
were no additions or corrections to the schedule. 

We ended with discussion relating to the newsletter. It was decided that 5 printed copies be 
available at each church for those without email accounts.   In addition, homebound members 
will still receive copies of the newsletter.   

Diane Drinkall indicated that the Pilot Mound annual congregational meeting secretary’s report 
had been submitted for the newsletter earlier.  But due to limited space, it was decided to put 
in the June newsletter when the number of paper copies will be reduced.  She also indicated 
that North Prairie’s minutes will also be included and encouraged both Grace and Arendahl to 
submit their congregational annual meeting minutes also. 

Our next meeting is scheduled for Sunday, August 10th at North Prairie, 11:30 following 
worship. 

President Paul Boyum adjourned the meeting at 12:00 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Diane Drinkall, Council Secretary 

 

 

 


